
 
 
 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

   

 

Summer Term 2023 
Summer Half Term 

Monday 29th May –  
Friday 2nd June 2023 

Last Day of Term – Friday 21st 
July 2023 –  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 
Monday 1st May 2023   

BANK HOLIDAY 

 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 
 
 
 

Diamond 
Heroes 
Stardust 
Aladdin 
Mars 

Cosmic 
Golden 

Total No of 
Children Read 
every day this 

week 
 

 

YR—15 
Y1—13 
Y2—24 
Y3—20 
Y4—25 
Y5—21 
Y6—22 

Percentage 
 

 
 

YR—61% 
Y1—86% 
Y2—82% 
Y3—67% 
Y4—98% 
Y5—91% 
Y6—84% 

 

Year 6  
Ritzy Cinema Trip 

  

Friday 19th May 

Newsletter 65         Friday 12th May 2023 

 

Year 1 
   

Thursday  
18th May  
9.10am 

 

Well done to Year 6 for finishing your SATs. 
We are so proud of your perseverance and 

determination.  

 

Reception 
Class  

Thursday  
25th May 

9.10 



 

 
 

Attendance  
Percentages 
Last Week 

 

 
 

YR—86% 
Y1—98% 
Y2—99% 
Y3—85% 
Y4—95% 
Y5—93% 
Y6—98% 

 
 

Number of  
Children Late 

Before the 
Close of  
Register 

 

 

 YR—6 
 Y1—6 
 Y2—3 
 Y3—3 
 Y4—6 
 Y5—5 
 Y6—1 

 
 

Number of  
Children Late 

After the 
Close of 
Register 

 
 

YR—0 
Y1—0 
Y2—0 
Y3—0 
Y4—1 
Y5—0 
Y6—0 

PLEASE TAKE CARE 
 

Please be careful when driving and reversing on Lingham Street as 
there are lots of children walking and riding bikes and scooters to 
school.  

We would also like to remind you that the yellow zig-zag lines 
outside schools,  indicate the length of road where stopping or 
waiting is strictly prohibited.   

To avoid one of our children being injured, or worse, we kindly ask    
parents and carers to prioritise the children’s safety. 

We have a few reported cases of Chickenpox.  
 

The affected children developed a rash over the 
bank holiday, but would have been contagious 

some time before their rash appeared. 
 

If you think that your child might have contracted 
the disease, please talk to your GP. 


